
 

 

 

LeMoyne-Owen students Raven Grandberry and 

Elisha Jewell awarded UNCF scholarships 

Two LeMoyne-Owen college students have been awarded 

scholarships from the UNCF. 

Raven Grandberry, a business management major and LOC’s 

reigning Miss UNCF, received a UNCF/Koch Scholars Program 

award. The program “is designed to teach students how to 

develop and apply an entrepreneurial mindset by exploring 

how the study of entrepreneurship, innovation and economics 

contribute to well-being for individuals, communities and 

societies.” 



Students may receive up to $2,500 a semester in scholarship 

awards for up to four years totaling up to $20,000 in 

scholarship awards. 

As part of receiving the scholarship, Grandberry will attend a 

business leadership conference in the nation’s capital in April. 

Elisha Jewell received a $4,000 UNCF Elmer Roe Deaver 

Foundation Scholarship. She is a member of LOC’s W.E.B. Du 

Bois Scholars Program. She is majoring is music and is the 

president of the Campus Activities Board. She is a member of 

the LOC Concert Choir. She also has been on President Miller’s 

student committee for Internship and Research Opportunities. 

 

 

 


